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Davis Fire Department Press Release 
 
 
The Yolo County Probation Department Alternative Sentencing Program, in conjunction 
with the Davis Fire Department and Cal Trans, will be performing weed abatement on 
State Route 113 between Russell Blvd and West Covell Blvd. 
 
This fire prevention effort will begin on Friday, June 25, 2010, and will continue through 
August 8, 2010. Please be cautious while traveling through that area of abatement 
activity.  
 
Contact the City of Davis Fire Department for any questions and comments at 530-757-
5684 or at fireweb@cityofdavis.org. The fire business phone hours are Monday through 
Friday 8 to 10am and 3 to 4pm. 
 


